
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

      
      
 
 
       
             
 
 

NOTICE OF  JANUARY, 2025, REGULAR MEETING OF
  
NORTH PALM BEACH HEIGHTS WATER CONTROL DISTRICT
  

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the regular January, 2025, meeting of the North  Palm Beach  

Heights Water Control District, Jupiter, Florida, shall be held on Tuesday, January 14, 2025, 

at 6:00 p.m. in the conference room of the District office, located  at  601 Heritage Dr. # 130A  

Jupiter, Florida 33458. 

If a person decides to  appeal any decision  made by the Board with respect to  any  

matter considered at this meeting, he or she will need a record of the proceedings and, for  

such purpose, such person  may need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceedings is  

made, which record includes the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is based.  

Any person requiring special accommodations at this meeting because of a disability  

or physical impairment should contact the District at (561) 471-7100 at least two (2) calendar  

days prior  to the meeting.   

If you are  hearing or speech impaired, please contact the Florida  Relay Service at  

(800) 955-8770 for aid in contacting the District Office at least two (2) days prior to the date  

of the hearing and meeting.  

NORTH PALM BEACH HEIGHTS  
WATER CONTROL DISTRICT  

By:  Wally Baldwin,  Attorney  for District  
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